
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 20, 2020         

Re: Hauling truck traffic in Hudson’s Hope 

Dear Hudson’s Hope resident, 
We’re writing to provide an update on the construction of the shoreline protection berm in Hudson’s 
Hope. The berm – a large barrier made of riprap, rocks and gravel – will reinforce the shoreline and 
protect it from potential erosion once the Site C reservoir is filled. 

 
Hauling begins this week 

This week, we are starting to haul riprap (large rocks and boulders) from Portage Mountain Quarry 
to a stockpile area on Clark Avenue. Hauling will continue until the berm is completed in 2022. 

 
Traffic impacts 

• There will be 2 - 4 return truck trips an hour to begin with. Hauling could eventually increase 
to 6 – 8 return trips hourly. 

• The truck route will be along Canyon Drive and Clark Avenue. 

• Hauling will occur between 7 am – 7 pm, seven days a week. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact us:  

Toll-free:  1-877-217-0777  
Email:   sitec@bchydro.com 
Website:  sitecproject.com 
Twitter:  @sitecproject 

 

Thank you for your patience as we begin building shoreline protection in Hudson’s Hope.  
 

Sincerely, 

Site C Project Team 

 

  

mailto:sitec@bchydro.com
http://www.sitecproject.com/
https://twitter.com/sitecproject?lang=en

